New and returned members in October 2022

Prof. Yongmin KIM from Korea and Mr. Zijian DONG from China have joined to Matsuda group
as a visiting professor (since Sep. 1st) and a research student (since Oct.1st), respectively. And,
Mr. Yamamura and Mr. Wang returned to the lab on Oct.1st. Hence, we took a photo of the
members. (Due to some reason, Mr. Wang and Ms. Sugimoto were unable to join,
unfortunately. Pictures of them are transferred from the previous group photo.) The visitor
from Korea who came to do experiments joined the photo.
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